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We have been learning how to
spell lots of common

exception words and not have
plenty of words on our spelling

wall to help us in our writing.

In maths we have
worked hard to

explain the
difference

between 2D and
3D shapes.

The Stoats enjoyed
casting their votes
after listening to six
new books from the
‘Children’s Picture

Book Awards’.
We are all very

eager to see which
book won!

We have been learning all
about continents and

oceans and places in our
world that are hot or cold.

The Stoats really
look forward to

their playtime. It is
lovely to watch

them all playing
their own games
with their friends. 
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